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COUNTY OF
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
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TAX PERMIT
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Must also obtain applicable permits from Scotiand County Inspections, 507 West Covington Street, Laurinburg, North Carolina before moving the home.

This permit is issued in accordance with the provisions of G.S. 105-316.1 through G.S. 105-316.8 of the general Statutes of North Carolina.

This permit shall be conspicuously displayed near the
license tag on the rear of the mobile home at all times
during its transportation.

THIS PFRMIT VAI ID FOR THIS MOVE ONLY.
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County Tax Collector




Kimberly Gibbons

From: Kristal Nieto <kristalnieto@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 11:22 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Fwd: MOVING PERMIT

Attachments: 20241216164658scan.pdf

Begin forwarded message:

From: Venissa Locklear <locklearv(@scotlandcounty.org>
Date: December 16, 2024 at 4:50:47 PM EST

To: kristalnieto@icloud.com

Subject: MOVING PERMIT

[ have attached a copy of the updated moving permit that was done on 3/22/2024.

Thanks,

Venissa Locklear
Tax Assistant
910-277-2567

This email message, and any attachment(s), as well as any email message(s) that may be
sent in response to it, may be considered Public Record per NC General Statute §132, and
may be released to third parties without prior notice.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, and delete
this email from your system.

We do not guarantee that this material is free from viruses or any other defects although due
care has been taken to minimize the risk.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, not Scotland County
Government.



